
OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION, DURGAPUR STEEL PLANT 

6/1, Vivekananda Road, Durgapur – 713204 

 

Minutes of the 2nd Council meeting held on 15th July, 2024 at 08:00 P.M. at the Association 

Conference Hall.  

 

 Shri Tamal Bhattacharjee, President, OA-DSP presided over the meeting and other 

Council members were present. 

 Total attendance - 29 

 At the outset of the meeting, President welcomed the Council Members and briefed 

meeting’s agenda. 

 One minute silence observed by all the members present for Shri Swapneswar 

Panda’s untimely demise on 15th July 24. 

 New council member Mrs Tanisha Saha introduced herself.  

 Two more council members adopted- 

a) Shri Pritam Roy from coke oven constituency No. C-14 as he secured 40 

member’s signatures out of 76 total members. 

b) Shri Goutam Prasad from Sinter Plant constituency No. C-16 as he secured 18 

member’s signatures out of 25 total members. 

 Mr Pritam Roy and Mr Goutam Prasad introduced themselves. 

 Secretary Admin Shri Ashish Agrawal read out last meeting’s minutes to the forum 

and all unanimously passed it. 

 

 

AGENDA NO. 1:  
 

GS Shri Sanjay Arya requested all members to discuss problems and suggestions from their 

respective area to be raised Infront of DIC Sir in coming meeting with the OA council. 

 All members discussed their problems and suggestions and notes were taken by GS 

and DGS. 

 As meeting got length so all members decided to meet again to continue the agenda 

on next available day (Sunday 21st July 2024 11:30 AM) 

 Remaining points from this agenda discussed. 

 

 

AGENDA NO. 2: 

 

GS requested Shri Debajyoti Mandal (Secretary IT) to explain plan for the proposed cricket 

tournament, 

 Shri Debajyoti mandal explained in detail the plan. 

 It was decided that a detail presentation will be made by Shri Debajyoti Mandal to be 

presented before the industry leaders as they will be invited in the OA premises on the 

suitable future date for Cricket Tournament Sponsorship purpose. 

. 

 

 

The meeting ended with vote of thanks to the chair. 


